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From: Noelia Rodea <nrodea@bisdtx.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 9:25 AM
To: City Sec
Subject: Bastrop ISD - School Board Recognition

CAUTION: This email originated outside the City of Bastrop, TX email system. Please maintain caution when 
opening links or attachments. 

Good Morning, 

On Tuesday, January 21, during our regular monthly meeting, we will 
recognize and honor the School Board for their dedicated service to our 
district and community. In previous years, the city has sent the Mayor with a 
proclamation to acknowledge the BISD board members' contributions. I 
wanted to check if the city plans to issue a proclamation this year and if a 
presenter will be sent. Your assistance with this matter would be greatly 
appreciated!   

I am happy to discuss this further with you.  You can reach me at 512-772-
7125.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

Thank You, 

Noelia Rodea 
Executive Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent 

nrodea@bisdtx.org

512-772-7125 

906 Farm Street, Bastrop, TX 78602 
bisdtx.org
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